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Parkers' Astrology
A fresh introduction to astrology that will
provide a contemporary perspective on this
age-old practice. Where have we been? Where
are we going? There is no greater roadmap
than the stars for helping us to recognize
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habitual patterns, discovering our gifts, and
figuring out how to move toward greater joy
and contentment. A Modern Guide to Astrology
provides readers with a fresh perspective on
the fundamentals of astrology and how to read
their own birth charts. With accessible
depictions of the astrological signs and
symbols, this guide opens up the rich world
of astrology as a tool to deepen selfawareness and lead a more fulfilling life.
The book highlights the basic concepts of
astrology that provide entryways into an
understanding of the factors that shape our
lives in fundamental ways. This book weaves
together the whole tapestry, showing readers
that reading and understanding astrology
charts is within reach.

Cosmic Astrology: The Book of Answers
For thousands of years the Hindu Astrologers
have by their knowledge of the solar system
been enabled to formulate a system of
Astrology which enables them to speak with
scientific authority and certainty with
respect to the planetary influences upon
mankind. Each person is born in or under one
of the twelve signs of the Zodiac and is thus
influenced more or less throughout life by
the planetary conditions at time of birth. In
this work I propose to state the natural
tendencies of each person and in a certain
way indicate what they should do and what
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they should not do to make their life a
success. By referring to your sign, which is
indicated by the date and month when you were
born, you will see what your natural
tendencies are, and what it is best for you
to do to attract and use unseen forces and
powers which are your birthright, and which
will aid you to make your future bright.

Shakespeare and the Stars
“A life-changing way to apply astrology to
your health and well-being.”—Colette BaronReid, author of The Map: Finding the Magic
and Meaning in the Story of Your Life ?
There’s much more to astrology than weekly
horoscopes, personality types, and
predictions for the future. For astrologer
and transformational coach Jennifer Racioppi
and her clients, it is a guide to living in
sync with the natural rhythms of the universe
to achieve optimal health and astonishing
success. Cosmic Health provides a
groundbreaking cross-disciplinary approach to
cultivating physical, emotional, mental, and
spiritual well-being. By honoring your
individuality, your role in the universe,
nature, and the seasonality of life, you will
be armed with the knowledge—and magic—you
need to cultivate uncompromising health.
Inside this beautifully illustrated book,
you’ll learn to: Open yourself up to the bigpicture patterns that influence you—the
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daily, seasonal, and monthly cycles that
govern your biology—and leverage those
patterns for conscious action, growth,
success, and a thriving life. Decode the
planets and their cycles to get a precise
blueprint of your evolving emotional,
physical, and spiritual health needs—like how
to exercise for vitality, cultivate your
purpose, tackle obstacles, and skillfully
care for your emotional needs. Support your
specific astrological makeup and goals with
healing rituals that serve as sacred
medicine, enriching your spiritual
connections. Develop a rock-solid
understanding of the connection between
astrology, health, and evidence-based
personal-development practices so you can
nurture your resilience, elevate your wellbeing, and realize your heart’s desires.
Learn to view health and life challenges as a
threshold to self-actualization. Put your
intuition and self-knowledge at the heart of
your quest for health. Join the thousands of
others who have used this body of work to
transform their lives into fulfilling and
multidimensional reflections of their Cosmic
Health.

Tarot and Astrology
Cleopatra
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A visual feast of eclectic artwork informed
and inspired by spiritual beliefs, magical
techniques, mythology and otherworldly
experiences. Mystical beliefs and practices
have existed for millennia, but why do we
still chase the esoteric? From the beginning
of human creativity itself, image-makers have
been drawn to these unknown spheres and have
created curious artworks that transcend time
and place – but what is it that attracts
artists to these magical realms? From
theosophy and kabbalah, to the zodiac and
alchemy; spiritualism and ceremonial magic,
to the elements and sacred geometry – The Art
of the Occult introduces major occult themes
and showcases the artists who have been
influenced and led by them. Discover the
symbolic and mythical images of the PreRaphaelites; the automatic drawing of Hilma
af Klint and Madge Gill; Leonora Carrington's
surrealist interpretation of myth, alchemy
and kabbalah; and much more. Featuring
prominent, marginalised and little-known
artists, The Art of the Occult crosses
mystical spheres in a bid to inspire and
delight. Divided into thematic chapters (The
Cosmos, Higher Beings, Practitioners), the
book acts as an entertaining introduction to
the art of mysticism – with essays examining
each practice and over 175 artworks to
discover. The art of the occult has always
existed in the margins but inspired the
masses, and this book will spark curiosity in
all fans of magic, mysticism and the
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mysterious.

The Book of Symbols
"An ultimate guide to creating personal
rituals and practices that can imbue readers'
lives with a potent sense of magical
transformation. This book features hundreds
of ideas for using ritual, meditation,
crystals, tarot, aromatherapy, astrology and
other spiritual practices to promote selfcare and well-being"--

Madame Clairevoyant's Guide to the
Stars
Offers photograph illustrations and essays on
numerous symbols and symbolic imagery,
exploring their archetypal meanings as well
as cultural and historical context for how
different groups have interpreted them.

The Art of Astrology
This synthesis of the ancient mysteries goes
beyond astrology and Tarot to shed new light
on the eternal question of personal destiny.
The author examines the conditioning factors
of time and birthdate and reveals a ten-day
cycle formula that will help you understand
yourself and others with amazing accuracy.

The Astrology Book
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Explains the theory of esoteric astrology,
shows how to determine the age of the soul,
and suggests a new approach to horoscope
interpretation

The Stars Within You
Journey into the cosmos with cosmology and
metaphysics. Cosmic Astrology: The Book of
Answers opens a world of ancient and modern
thought, where microcosm meets macrocosm.
From the fractal symmetry that defines the
sacred geometry of the natural world to the
celestial bodies that shift like clockwork in
the sky, explore the subtle rhythms that
connect all motion. Unearth tales of ancient
esoterica in harmony with the psychology and
physics of great modern minds like Jung and
Einstein. Within its pages, the dimensional
reality begins to unfold the shapes of
Plato's classical elements, and the trace of
sacred symmetry resounds the golden ratio in
da Vinci's ""Vitruvian Man."" East meets West
as Tao is expressed and scientific method is
challenged. Time turns back the clocks of the
stars, as astrological aspects paint the
story of the ages in the sky.

The Complete Guide to Astrology
Alchemy.

The Everything Astrology Book
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To celebrate the 400th anniversary of
Shakespeare's death, this book offers fresh
and exciting insights into the ever-popular
works of the world's greatest playwright. It
specifically highlights Shakespeare's use of
the archetypal language of astrological
symbolism in both obvious and subtle ways.
Such references would have been commonly
known in Shakespeare's time, but their deeper
significance is lost to modern-day playgoers
and readers. The first half of the book
describes the Elizabethan worldview and how
the seven known planets were considered an
integral part of the cosmos and instrumental
in shaping human character. The second half
of the book examines six of Shakespeare's
best-loved plays in the light of astrological
symbolism, showing how they are entirely
keyed to a specific zodiacal sign and its
associated (or ruling) planet. The chosen
plays are A Midsummer Night's Dream, Romeo
and Juliet, The Merchant of Venice, Macbeth,
The Tempest, and King Lear. Each chapter
incorporates information and examples from
astrological tradition, classical and
Renaissance philosophy, Greek and Roman
mythology, esoteric wisdom, modern psychology
(especially that of C. G. Jung), and great
literature. Thoroughly researched and wellillustrated, this book illuminates the plays
from a fresh perspective that will deepen and
profoundly transform how we understand them.
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Astrology & Numerology
An exploration of astrology's impact on
history considers such topics as the fervent
observance of astrology by notable Greeks and
Romans, St. Thomas Aquinas's belief that
astrology was compatible with Christianity,
and the astrological consultations of such
modern figures as Winston Churchill and
Ronald Reagan. Reprint. 35,000 first
printing.

The Salvador Dalí Tarot
Take a truly magical mystery tour with this
sparkling compendium of magic and trickery
from medieval thaumaturgies to 20th-century
showmen. Featuring hundreds of rarely seen
vintage posters, photographs, handbills, and
engravings, The Magic Book follows this
special performing art from the 1400s to the
1950s.

Esoteric Astrology
This special edition traces David Hockney's
work over the course of six decades. We
follow his stylistic development and
experience how he reinvents himself again and
again--from his teenage years at art school
to the extensive portrait series, iPad
drawings, and landscape paintings of recent
years. The volume contains illustrations of
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all his important works, plus drawings,
prints, portrait photos, and exhibition
views, as well as a chronological text on his
life and work, quoting extensively from
contemporary reviews and Hockney's own
reflections on art. About the series TASCHEN
turns 40 this year! Since we started our work
as cultural archaeologists in 1980, TASCHEN
has become synonymous with accessible
publishing, helping bookworms around the
world curate their own library of art,
anthropology, and aphrodisia at an unbeatable
price. In 2020, we celebrate 40 years of
incredible books by staying true to our
company credo. The 40 series presents new
editions of some of the stars of our
program--now more compact, friendly in price,
and still realized with the same commitment
to impeccable production.

Nasty Astrology
The Pulitzer Prize-winning biographer brings
to life the most intriguing woman in the
history of the world: Cleopatra, the last
queen of Egypt. Her palace shimmered with
onyx, garnets, and gold, but was richer still
in political and sexual intrigue. Above all
else, Cleopatra was a shrewd strategist and
an ingenious negotiator. Though her life
spanned fewer than forty years, it reshaped
the contours of the ancient world. She was
married twice, each time to a brother. She
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waged a brutal civil war against the first
when both were teenagers. She poisoned the
second. Ultimately she dispensed with an
ambitious sister as well; incest and
assassination were family specialties.
Cleopatra appears to have had sex with only
two men. They happen, however, to have been
Julius Caesar and Mark Antony, among the most
prominent Romans of the day. Both were
married to other women. Cleopatra had a child
with Caesar and--after his murder--three more
with his protégé. Already she was the
wealthiest ruler in the Mediterranean; the
relationship with Antony confirmed her status
as the most influential woman of the age. The
two would together attempt to forge a new
empire, in an alliance that spelled their
ends. Cleopatra has lodged herself in our
imaginations ever since. Famous long before
she was notorious, Cleopatra has gone down in
history for all the wrong reasons.
Shakespeare and Shaw put words in her mouth.
Michelangelo, Tiepolo, and Elizabeth Taylor
put a face to her name. Along the way,
Cleopatra's supple personality and the drama
of her circumstances have been lost. In a
masterly return to the classical sources,
Stacy Schiff here boldly separates fact from
fiction to rescue the magnetic queen whose
death ushered in a new world order. Rich in
detail, epic in scope, Schiff 's is a
luminous, deeply original reconstruction of a
dazzling life.
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Astrology for Life
Examines the ancient art of astrology,
providing insight into suns, planets, houses,
and aspects, and describes how to accurately
read an astrological chart.

Houses of the Horoscope
Make your day-to-day life more magical,
spiritual, and in sync with the stars!
Graduate from daily horoscopes and dive into
a deeper understanding of astrology with this
user-friendly tell-all guide to the cosmos.
Nina Kahn's Astrology for Life spills the tea
on our celestial neighbors: the Sun, Moon,
and planets (plus all twelve zodiac signs) so
you can get to know their quirky
personalities and use their energies to your
advantage every day. Learn your way around a
birth chart and get the lowdown on nodes,
aspects, degrees, decans, Moon signs, rising
signs, retrogrades, eclipses, and more! Most
importantly, discover how to use planetary
transits to step up your career game, find
love, take better care of yourself, crush
your goals, and live your most magical life.
-Go beyond your Sun sign to uncover a deeper,
more nuanced astrological profile— one that’s
truly unique to you. -Learn to read the
basics of your birth chart in a way that
inspires self-reflection and understanding.
-Start using retrogrades, eclipses, and the
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cycles of the Sun and Moon to your advantage.
-Align yourself with the cosmos to welcome
new opportunities for love, career success,
and personal achievements. -Build a stronger
connection to the universe and find your
place among the stars. With Astrology for
Life, you can satisfy your cosmic curiosity
and make your journey through life even more
wondrous and fulfilling!

Llewellyn's Complete Book of Astrology
The scientific, historic, and popular basis
behind the ancient art of astrology is
explored in this comprehensive reference. The
guide also includes a table of astrological
glyphs and abbreviations, a section on
casting a chart, and a chapter that explains
and interprets every planet in every house
and sign.

The Magic Book
This Is A New Release Of The Original 1912
Edition.

Inside Degrees
Who are you going to fall in love with next?
What job should you really be in? When are
you finally going to come into that big
money? Why does everyone freak out when
Mercury is in retrograde? In our increasingly
Page 13/30

Access PDF Astrology The Library Of Esoterica
turbulent world, many of us are looking to
the sky to find guidance in the ancient art
of astrology. This series tells you
everything you need to know about being a
child of the stars – teaching you how to open
your mind to what the universe can bring you
in ways you never would have imagined.
Whether you're a spiky Scorpio, a sassy Leo
or a curious Gemini – this is your handbook
to a very starry future. A fresh, poppy
package with full-colour illustrations, these
bright gifty Zodiac books are a no-brainer
self-buy or gift for any of your nearest and
dearest. Don't forget to get one for your
rising sign too!

Gay Astrology
This volume, a directory of astrological
correspondences, is the result of a research
project that drew together the thoughts of
many others into a reference book, assuming
the role of a dictionary to astrologers, but
vastly more complete. It is the only place
where all sign, planetary and house
rulerships have been brought together and put
in a good workable order. It is organized in
such a way that one can use the book for
quick and easy reference, and it eliminates
the need to search through various other
volumes. In four parts: an alphabetical
listing, a listing by planets, a listing by
signs, a listing by houses. Plus an Appendix
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with special listings: principal bones of the
body, principal veins of the body, chart of
an organization, flavors and handwriting
forms. Enthusiastically endorsed and used by
professionals and students alike, no
reference library is complete without this
best-selling volume.

The Fated Sky
In much the same way in which he
characterized planets and asteroids as
powerful, gendered beings in Inside Planets,
Ellias Lonsdale gives new depth and nuance to
degree analysis, an area often seen as
technical or reduced to cliche. The degree
symbols are most useful in elaborating a
personal birth chart. One can learn about
personal cycles from studying the place of a
transiting or progressed planet by degree at
a given time, revealing collective as well as
personal timings. The Zodiac degrees also act
as an oracle. One can open the collection
anywhere for a given day, or in response to a
question. The degrees will reveal what is
happening now and, if we are attentive and
responsive to the cues, what is required of
us. By comparing charts of friends and famous
people who are known for certain qualities,
one can gradually discriminate among the
degrees. These beautifully written and fully
imagined readings of the Chandra degree
symbols speak to a deep level of personal
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change and authenticity.

The Progressed Horoscope
"A fresh, profound, and fun way to look at
all things astro while also making spot-on
observations about your pop culture faves."
—Cosmopolitan A soulful exploration of the
twelve astrological signs embodied by our
living “stars”—from divas to philosophers,
poets to punks—and the ways they can help us
better understand ourselves and each other,
from the wildly popular astrology columnist
for New York magazine’s The Cut. Whether you
believe in it or not, astrology’s job has
never been to give us a preordained vision of
the future, nor to sort us into twelve neat
personality types, but to provide the tools
and language for delving into our weirdest,
best, most thorny contradictions, and for
understanding ourselves and each other in our
full complexity. The stars and the planets
then are more like mirrors that show us who
we are, that give us an understanding of how
to be and how to move through the world; how
certain people do it differently, and what we
can learn by studying them. In Madame
Clairevoyant’s Guide to the Stars, Claire
Comstock-Gay brings the sky down to Earth and
points to our popular “stars”—from Aretha
Franklin to Mr. Rogers, from poets in Cancer
to punk singers in Scorpio—to reveal what the
sky has to teach us about being human. In
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this wise, lyrically written guide, she
examines the twelve astrological signs,
illuminating the ways each one is more
complicated, beautiful, and surprising than
you might have been told. Claire suggests
that actually it’s okay, and even important,
to be a seeker, to hunger for self-knowledge,
and if astrology is the vehicle for that
inquiry, so be it. Madame Clairevoyant’s
Guide to the Stars offers a clear
introduction to the basics and an innovative
new framework for creatively using astrology
to illuminate our lives on earth. It’s a road
map to our internal world, yes, but Claire
also reminds us that it’s still our job to
navigate it. Combining both heavenly insights
and the earthly wisdom of writers like Cheryl
Strayed and Heather Havrilesky and the poetry
of Patricia Lockwood and Mary Oliver, Madame
Clairevoyant’s Guide to the Stars offers a
fresh, profound, and fun way to look at
ourselves and others, and perhaps see each
more clearly. And in that way, this book is
not just beautiful, but transformative.

The Everything Astrology Book
Written in the stars--understanding astrology
for beginners and longtime diviners Astrology
has been used for thousands of years to help
predict upcoming events, interpret the
meaning of life, and interact more
effectively with other people. Whether you're
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new to the field, or have long been looking
to the sky for answers, The Complete Guide to
Astrology is the perfect way to understand
how your stars align. Start with the basic
elements of astrology like the signs,
modalities, and houses. Then, learn how these
factor specifically into your own birth
chart. From there, detailed charts give you
further insight into how to make conscious
choices to live up to your highest potential.
Inside The Complete Guide to Astrology,
you'll find: Stars among the stars--Includes
astrological signs and even charts for some
of the world's most influential people.
Astrology for all--Modern, inclusive language
helps make interpreting the cosmos accessible
to everyone. Yin and yang--Examine both the
psychological, humanistic side of astrology
as well as the ancient predictive techniques.
Look to the stars and understand yourself,
your signs, and your birth chart.

Metaphysics of Astrology
A primer to the mysterious, often surprising
world of astrology, this book explains in a
light, informative style everything one needs
to know in order to understand a personal
astrological chart. Illustrations throughout.

Il libro dei simboli
Do you know how the time of your birth
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affects your destiny? Have you chosen a
career in tune with your ruling planet?
Should you date that cute Virgo at the gym—or
hold out for the Libra next door? The ancient
art of astrology can tell you all this—and
more! The Everything Astrology Book, 2nd
Edition, is your key to unlocking the secrets
of your past, present, and future. Completely
revised and updated, this all-inclusive
handbook reveals every critical aspect of
this illuminating practice, from its earliest
forms to its relevance to the modern world we
live in today—including how you can apply
astrology to your everyday life! You will
quickly discover the mysterious origins of
astrology, breakdowns of the Elements, true
meanings of your birth signs and symbols, how
the planets and their movements impact your
life, which signs you are romantically
compatible with, how to construct your own
birth chart, and more! With acclaimed
astrologer and psychic Jenni Kosarin as your
guide, you can harness your own destiny—and
uncover revelations about yourself that you
may never have known before!

The Rulership Book
Exploring exactly what hidden demons lurk
within other people’s psyches, Nasty
Astrology reveals all the unspoken truths
about people’s star signs. Aren’t you bored
with all the astrology books that tell you
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what a nice person everyone is? Don’t you
know, deep down, that there are some very
unpleasant aspects to all our characters?
Wouldn’t you like to know the truth about the
other signs? What makes them tick? What their
dark little secrets are? In this wonderfully
nasty book you learn the truth about the
personalities of your friends, lovers, boss,
colleagues, and even the dark secrets about
yourself. Lifting the lid on real astrology,
you can know what everybody around you really
thinks and feels, about their secrets and
motivations, and how to push people’s
buttons. With humour and wit, and no holds
barred (no, really), Richard MacDonald,
unveils saucy secrets, motivations and the
unspeakable traits of the zodiac.

David Hockney - 40th Anniversary
Edition
The Complete Guide to Astrology and
Numerology

The Astrology of You and Me
This work has been selected by scholars as
being culturally important, and is part of
the knowledge base of civilization as we know
it. This work was reproduced from the
original artifact, and remains as true to the
original work as possible. Therefore, you
will see the original copyright references,
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library stamps (as most of these works have
been housed in our most important libraries
around the world), and other notations in the
work. This work is in the public domain in
the United States of America, and possibly
other nations. Within the United States, you
may freely copy and distribute this work, as
no entity (individual or corporate) has a
copyright on the body of the work.As a
reproduction of a historical artifact, this
work may contain missing or blurred pages,
poor pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars
believe, and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved, reproduced,
and made generally available to the public.
We appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you for being
an important part of keeping this knowledge
alive and relevant.

The Art of the Occult
The easiest way to learn astrology is to
start with yourself. Your astrological birth
chart is a powerful tool for gaining a deeper
understanding of your unique gifts, talents,
challenges, and life's purpose. As you begin
to decipher the wealth of information in your
own birth chart, you'll experience astrology
in a personally meaningful way-which makes it
easier to understand and remember. Once you
learn the basics of astrology, you'll be able
to read the birth charts of yourself and
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others. This friendly guidebook is the most
complete introduction to astrology available.
Popular astrologer Kris Brandt Riske presents
the essentials of astrology in a clear, stepby-step way, paying special attention to
three areas of popular interest:
relationships, career, and money. She
explains the meaning of the planets, zodiac
signs, houses, and aspects, and how to
interpret their significance in your chart.
Over 30 illustrations, including the birth
charts of several famous people—Al Gore,
Oprah Winfrey, Brad Pitt, and Tiger Woods, to
name just a few—add a helpful visual
dimension to your learning experience.
Practical and positive, Llewellyn's Complete
Book of Astrology offers techniques for using
astrology to identify the qualities you seek
in an ideal mate, realize your career and
financial potential, calculate your luck, and
discover your inner strength.

Alchemy & Mysticism
Star Power
A beautiful introduction to a favorite
mind/body/spirit subject: astrology. How does
the zodiac affect our everyday lives? This
stunningly designed introduction to astrology
answers that question, and also delves into
its roots in ancient history. You'll find
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fascinating profiles of both Chinese and
Western astrological signs, and the character
traits, likes and dislikes, career aptitude,
financial prospects, and health for each
one--as well as your ideal match in love,
marriage, and business.

The Spirit Almanac
Every astrologer needs a good understanding
of the astrological houses, and Houses of the
Horoscope: An Introduction provides a
practical and valuable sourcebook. Alan Oken
masterfully guides you through the concepts
of the meanings and the nature of the twelve
astrological houses. He provides a core
description of the twelve areas of life
delineated by the astrological house system.
The energy of each of the planets in the
houses tells us where on Earth that planet's
energy lands and what area of our life it
highlights. He gives a masterful analysis of
how the astrological signs on the house cusps
and the planets ruling the signs on houses
express the nature of each house. The
planets, signs, and houses in a chart
represent the "whats", "hows", and "wheres",
of your life. The planets tell us "what" kind
of energy is at work. The signs indicate
"how" this energy is working. But it is the
houses that reveals "where" the events,
people, and places in your life may be found.
Alan Oken provides an expert guide to the
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understanding of the astrological houses and
their interaction with these other elements
of the horoscope.

The Art of Synthesis
A new edition of this universally
acknowledged practical introduction to
astrology covering the basics of astrology,
astrological techniques, the latest
developments in astrology, and advanced birth
chart techniques using midpoints, harmonics,
and the Moon's nodes.

The Only Astrology Book You'll Ever
Need
Become a better modern mystic with the help
of this invaluable handbook. Through easy-tofollow, step-by-step chapters, you'll find
all you need to know in order to read your
own astrological birth chart, from the
movement and meaning of the Sun signs and
planets to understanding astrological
elements, houses, aspects and transits. Star
Power reveals how your birth chart can all
help you learn more about yourself, your life
and your future. You'll find out which sign
you're compatible with, how the universe
impacts your approach to love, wealth,
creativity and careers, and ultimately learn
to take cosmic control of your universe.
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Learning Astrology
Cosmic Health
Learn the basic principles of astrology
without having to learn the theory
beforehand. In order to understand the
fundamental principles of astrological
influences, why they exist and how they
affect us, you must become familiar with the
nature of the one who is affected, your own
essence. It is all connected. Two things are
in existence: you and the universe. If you
delve into one with the utmost care, you will
automatically understand the other because,
in their foundation, they are the same.
Astronomy is the science of how the universe
works. Astrology is the science of how the
holographic universe affects us. It broadens
our horizons because it provides a holistic
approach to life. Astrology shows us all the
details of the way in which our
transcendental soul is trapped in the body
and events of our life, the ways in which we
have been obstructed from attaining selfknowledge. That will make us understand how
to set ourselves free. The knot can be untied
by learning the way in which it was tied. We
do not have to know all the details. It is
enough to be acquainted with the basic
principles of how astrology works to be able
to know the basic principles of liberation
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and self-knowledge. They are presented before
you in a summarized version.

The Hindu Book of Astrology
This astrological relationship guide is
indispensable for dealing with everyone from
friends and family to bosses and coworkers.
Steer your life by the stars and make all
your interpersonal relationships shine. This
beautifully designed, horoscope-driven
handbook will teach you to bring energy to
your relationships and divine the true nature
of personalities using the power of
astrology. Do you know how to live peacefully
with a Taurus? Discuss money issues with a
Cancer? Improve your sex life with a Scorpio?
With chapters arranged by astrological sign,
The Astrology of You and Me will give you
help and guidance for every imaginable starcrossed situation, and the beautiful design
features astrology-inspired illustrations
throughout.

Leo
Looking for the right gay partner? Well, you
can thank your lucky stars. Here at last is a
down-to-earth astrological guide especially
for gay men. From dating to mating, from
scoring to snoring, and from catching his eye
to capturing his heart and keeping it-his
volume offers heaven-sent advice on finding
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love in today's gay world. Whether you're
coming out or moving in, settling down or
breaking up, raising kids or raising hell,
GAY ASTROLOGY can help. With wit and warmth
it describes the challenges and joys of
seventy-eight possible sunsign combos. And it
gives specifics on how to court, bed, and wed
in a gamut of relationships. The great news
is that anything can work. If all signs point
to the perfect match but it's a queer
romance, then this is the book for you. GOOD
HEAVENSIRRESISTIBLE FORCES ARE AT WORK! WHAT
TO EXPECT WHEN HIS STARS MEET YOURS!
ARIES/SAGITTARIUS What would it be like if
Superman hooked up with Hercules? Cosmic
love, cosmic fights, cosmic rescues in the
skies over Metropolis. So what if a building
gets leveled-neither of these guys meant any
harm. It takes the embarrassment of putting
their super feet in their super mouths to
bring them back to earth. GEMINI/LEO Each
member of this pair will always think the
other is a little ditzy. To Gemini, Leo's
single-mindedness and sincerity seem
supremely unsavvy. Leo thinks that all of
that Gemini flitting and manipulation are
distractions from what really matters. So why
would a Gemini and Leo come together? It is
because they fulfill deep needs for each
other. And because ditzy can be cute.
SCORPIO/AQUARIUS This is a nervous romance.
Two men, with little in common other than a
mile-wide streak of stubbornness and an
inability to color inside the lines, come
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together to frighten the bejesus out of each
other between sudden uncontrollable attacks
of sexual passion. If that isn't love
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